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IMCZ Golf Pro-Am 2003
11 :00 Sunday September 14th

FUTURE EVENTS

Watch this column (or a rolling forecast
of IMCZ events and events to which
IMCZ members are invited.

September 14th Sunday 2003 IMCZ
Pro·Am GoltTournament

September 25th Thursday lMCZ
Iraq-Past, Present, Future.

November 19th Wednesday 2003IMCZ
IMCZ v ZIWC Bowling

IMCZ EVENTS IN BOLD

BSCC- British Swiss Chamber ofCommerce

ETZG- • English Theatre Group of Zug

IMCz-.- International Mtn's Club 0( Zug

ZIWC-· lug Inlemauonal Women's Club

ZIWCBF-ZIWC Business r-orum

It's that time of the year again when all we amateur golfers can test our skills
against the best that the professional game here in Switzerland can throw at us.

It promises to be a great day with the first tee-off at 11:00 am. In the evening
there will be an apero followed by a grand Gala Dinner which, of course, can
also be enjoyed by the non-golfers in the club. There is a rumour that the famous
''Triple ByPass" band will be playing in the evening so, lets keep our fingers
crossed,

The Pro-Am is an excellent way for the club to raise funds for charity and, as in
the past, this is the goal of this year's event. However, rather than ask companies
to donate prizes, we have decided on a "do-it-yourself' approach and we'd like
to invite players and members to donate anything they feel would be a suitable
prize for the raffle.

If you want to play or just come to the Gala Dinner, please fill in the attached
application form and get it to Ian Park no later than Friday September 5th.
For players, please remember that the earlier you register, the better chance you
have of securing your place with a pro.

LeIs all have a great day out whether you want to play or just come along and
have a look. Remember... it's all for a good cause.

STAMMTlSCB - EVERY TIlURSDAY evening.

17.30 1i1119.00 hrs Casino Restaurant, Zug
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The NEXT, next Event
Iraq - Past, Present and Future
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Another important event to taking place in September is a talk by club mem­
ber Muthana Kubba about Iraq.
This will be mainly a non-political talk, rather concentrating instead on the
people and culture of this fascinating country with it's thousands of years of
history.
The date is Thursday September 25th at the Casino, Zug.
There will be an apero at 7:00 followed by the talk at 7:30,

Return the registration forms to John Stuart no later than September 12th

Annual Bowling vs. ZIWC

A date has been found for the annual bowling challenge with ZIWC.
Tile event will take place on Wednesday, November 19th.
I'm sure most of you have kept in good shape throughout the year but, if you
haven't then this is a good time to get out and practice,
Our bowling guru Joop Hubbeling is keen to kick-off the training so please
give him a call.

Pruldrnt: - Bas VEENENDAAL
TOI-761 1053 E-M; moteco@dat.acornm.ch
Vice I~resldenl: • David HARRIS
T041·790305 81 E-M;davidhanis@daw.ug.ch
S«retary: • Joop HUBBEUNG
T: 041·180 75 50 &M: jhubbeling@bluewin.ch
Editor IMCZ NEWS-John SllJART
041·72430705 &M: stuan.john@siemens.com
Trrasurer: Graham EVANS.
T 041-790 48 0505. E-M graham.evans@bluewin.ch
Hoard Members
Roland OUENNER-T: 079-227 64 47

Membership Secretary-1lIese dulles are still earned
OUI by Mike Bendey see box below
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Missile Site
Menzingen

Last month 15 member joined in the
visit to the missile site in Menzin­
gen,
It was a fascinating visit and all
were amazed that such a well-kept
secret could be 'on their door step'.

The visit was followed by lunch at a
local hostelry and all agreed that the
whole occasion was very worth~

while.

What they say about Golf

Golf is an easy game... it's just hard to
play.

Golf is a game in which you yell 'fore',
shoot six and write down five.

Last year we only had 5 members turning up so please support the club by
coming along and enjoying the fun and banter.
The registration for the bowling will be in the next Newsletter.

As you walk down the fairway of life
you must smell the roses, for you only
get to play one round.

Newsletter bye-Mail?

I'm hitting the woods just greal, but
I'm having a terrible time getting out
of them.

An interesting topic came up at the last board meeting... would any members
prefer to receive the Newsletter bye-mail? As well as being environmentally­
friendly, it could save the club a few bob over the course of a year.
Well, we thought the only way to find out would be to ask the members so ....

When I'm on a golf course and it starts
to rain and lightning, I hold up my one
iron, 'cause I know even God can't hit
a one iron.

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •Who would prefer the Newsletter bye-Mail? •
• MEMBERSHIP INFO •

•
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•
While we're on the subject. .......
If anyone would like the latest copy of the membership list then please let me
know.
If you have any thoughts or comments on either of these subjects then please
contact John Stuart or any other board member.

• Encourage 9 Friend to Join the IMCZ •
• Just send his name and address details to •
• Mike BEN11..EY.
• Mauenweg 9. 6312 Steinhausen
• T041·7413225
• F041-741 3288

p .. : E-Mthebentleys@bluewin.ch :

THIS SPACE IS AVAILABLE FOR : • IFYOUARERELOCATING •
ADVERTISING I • PLEASE •

at the modest cost of CHF 100.· per issue, I : LET MIKE BENTLEY KNOW :
It.
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